
        
 
 

Village of Corfu 
Budget Workshop Meeting, March 4, 2020 

 
 
The Village of Corfu Board or Trustees held a Budget Workshop Meeting at the 
Corfu Village Hall, 116 East Main Street on March 4, 2020. 
 
Mayor Tom Sargent opened the Budget workshop meeting at 6:30pm, followed 
by the Pledge of Allegiance.  
 

Members present: Mayor Tom Sargent, Trustee Reisdorf, Trustee Lauer, Deputy 
Village Clerk, Jenny McMartin-Eck, and Village Clerk, Jennifer Eck. 
Deputy Mayor Al Graham arrived at the meeting at 7:05pm 
Trustee Doktor was absent. 
 
The Board reviewed a copy of the 2020-2021 proposed budget to review.  Mayor 
Sargent stated he would like to see a monthly financial report per dept. 
 
Mayor Sargent presented the proposed Police Budget to include wage 
information, expenses. (see attached). Each member received a copy. 
 
Mayor Sargent would like to start a reserve line for a police vehicle. 
 
The village may have to hire new officer/officers if Dave Krzemien get elected to 
the Genesee County Sheriffs position. 
 
Crossing guard and Traffic Control was discussed. Trustee Lauer asked if the 
village needs to pay Crossing Guard Charlie Lenhard the four (4) hour 
minimum per NYS Labor Laws. 
Deputy Clerk Jenny McMartin-Eck will contact the Dept of Labor to inquire. 
 
Mayor Sargent stated there are 22 concerts planned for Darien Lake to date 
and more could be scheduled. 
 
Some discussion on building a locker room for the officers at the garage, 
$5000.00 was budgeted for this. 
 
Deputy Mayor Al Graham made a motion to adjourn the budget workshop 
meeting, 2nd by Trustee Reisdorf.  Meeting closed at 7:55pm. 

 
 
 
         Respectfully Submitted 
         Jennifer Eck 
         Village Clerk Treasurer 
      



 
 
         
 
 
 
 


